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Hello STHS and Mt. Tallac Students and Families, 
 
Our staff has been receiving the COVID-19 vaccines 
this week!  We are absolutely thrilled to reach this 
milestone and look forward to our booster shot in 
the coming weeks. Whoo hoo!  
 
No school on Monday in celebration of Dr. Martin 
Luther King’s life and legacy.  
 
Today’s message includes: 

● Ms. Sinkler’s Summer Retirement 
● Fall Term Text Return  
● Spring Term Schedule Update 
● All School Musical  
● January Family Engagement and Important Dates 
● Support Resources 

 
Ms. Sinkler’ Summer Retirement 
Dear High School Community,  
 
I sent an email to our students today letting them know that this summer, I will be retiring as 
Principal to explore teaching at the college level and to spend more time with my family.  I will 
be Principal through the remainder of the school year and am looking forward to seeing 
students in classes on campus as soon as we are able and celebrating graduation with the 
Class of 2021.  
 
I have enjoyed working with families in partnership as we work together on behalf of the 
youth in South Lake Tahoe. I have also worked with many talented and dedicated staff in the 
district! ​However, my greatest joy has been serving our students and watching them grow. I 
am so proud of them! 
 
I am grateful for the opportunity to serve the community of South Lake Tahoe and appreciate 
the leadership and direction of the district. I also look forward to supporting a smooth and 
successful transition for our next school leader.  
 
You will continue to hear from me throughout the Spring Term and again, thank you for your 
partnership, inspiration, and support. 
 
In Gratitude,  
Carline Sinkler 



 
 
 
Fall Term Text/Materials Return  

● We will accept texts/materials from the Fall Term for return ​January 19th 
through the 27th.  

● Materials will be collected at the entrance to Stadium View (overlooking the 
football field) ​Monday-Friday from 1-3pm. ​We ask that you enter from 13th street 
and exit down Viking Way.  

● Teachers will communicate with students as to when the class will be finished 
with their texts/materials and can be returned.  
 

Thank you for your assistance with text/materials return!  
More information to follow for text/material distribution for the Spring Term.  

 
Spring Term Schedule Update 
Spring Term schedules will primarily stay the same. Students who have indicated that they 
want to remain in distance learning will join classes virtually when we are able to 
transition to in-person classes.  ​Given the wide variety of requests, this is the best way to 
provide access to both virtual and in-person learning. We will share more information when we 
get closer to a transition point. As a reminder, the high schools cannot transition to hybrid 
classes until the county has been in the Red Tier for at least 14 consecutive days and the district 
has determined it is time to return according to the LTUSD Pandemic Plan. .  
 

 
Wanted! Singers, Dancers, Actors, Tech!  
Auditions for the ALL SCHOOL MUSICAL are next week!  Get Elective Credit if cast!  Please 
prepare a song from a Broadway Musical and send your audition video to 
www.lniven@ltusd.org​ by Monday,  January 18! 
All rehearsals & performances will be through Zoom, unless restrictions change.  
Call backs will be Wed. & Thurs. through Zoom.  Look for the callback list and Zoom link in your 
email or in Canvas if you are in one of Niv's classes!  Please be prepared to sing, dance & read.   
 

  
1/18 MLK Jr. Holiday  
1/27  ​Cafecitos​ /ELAC Meeting 5:30pm  
1/28-29 Finals/End of First Term  
 ​January Counseling Newsletter  
STHS Website  

http://www.lniven@ltusd.org/
http://sths.ltusd.org/UserFiles/Servers/Server_2752615/File/About%20STHS/Cafecitos/January%20Cafecitos%20Calendar%20English.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UoegostShztDRRMQgISqQAL891ddIwW2/view?usp=sharing
http://sths.ltusd.org/


 
Support Resources 
Everyone needs help sometimes! Use this form to request support for academics, emotional 
health, or the need for resources.   

● Counseling Support Request​ form  
● Links to mental health and wellness resources​;  
● Boys and Girls Club: hot supper for all kids under 18 
● Bread and Broth - Corona Virus updated services/schedule 

 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Carline Sinkler 

Principal 

 

https://forms.gle/bS2dUv4savN2W6Up9
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-YstTSOUDsJqvHNaVB1jfp4aqGvvgC2ocn4ufH3tUI4/edit?usp=sharing
http://southtahoenow.com/story/03/18/2020/boys-and-girls-club-offer-hot-supper-all-kids-under-18-starting-monday
http://breadandbroth.org/coronavirus-plan-of-action/

